
OFFICE OF STABILIZATION ADMINISTRATOR

WASHINGTON 25, D. C.

January 7, 1946.

Honorable Marriner S. Eccles, Chairman,
Federal Reserve Board,
Washington, D. C.

Dear Mr* Ecclest

I should like to have a meeting of the Stabilization
Board on Wednesday, January 9, at 11:00 o'clock, in the
Conference Boom in my Office at the Federal Heserve Build-
ing, to discuss some of the issues involved in carrying
out the program for removal of food subsidies. I shall
send you a memorandum prepared by the Staff which will
give some background information which I hope will prove
useful in connection with the discussions.

I hope that you will be able to attend, notwithstand-
ing the short notice of this meeting which I regret.

Sincerely yours,

Stabiliz&ti/on Administrator
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